
 
 

NOTICE  
CONCERNING THE  

PROPOSED CLOSURE 
OF A HIGHWAY IN THE 

MUNICIPALITY OF BAYHAM  
 

TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the Corporation of the Municipality of Bayham proposes to 
stop up and close a portion of the Snow Street road allowance, being Part 2 and Part 3 of 
11R10789, as outlined on the Key Map below. 
 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION relating to this proposed permanent closure may be obtained by 
contacting the Bayham Municipal Office, 56169 Heritage Line, Straffordville, during office hours 
Monday to Friday, between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. 
 
Comments will be received by email to consultations@bayham.on.ca or in writing at the 
municipal office until 4:30 p.m. on May 17, 2024.  
 
Council may consider a by-law to stop up and close a portion of the Snow Street road allowance 
at the June 6, 2024 meeting of Council.   
 
DATED at the Municipality of Bayham this 26th day of April, 2024.  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thomas Thayer, CAO 
Municipality of Bayham 

56169 Heritage Line 
Straffordville, ON, N0J 1Y0 
Telephone:  519-866-5521 

consultations@bayham.on.ca   
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